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From: Plandome Heights <emergency@plandomeheights-ny.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 1:50 PM
Subject: Gas Main Project begins

This is a message from Mayor Kenneth C. Riscica for residents of the Village of Plandome Heights 

Representatives of Premier Utility Contractors are in the Village starting today to "mark out" certain subsurface 
characteristics that are necessary to the performance of their excavation in connection with their gas main 
replacement.  They started today in the Bournedales, will be there for a few days and then move on to Beachway and 
Cove.  NatGrid's excavation work will follow that when conditions and scheduling permits.   
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